
GEORGETOWN MULTI-MODAL 
IMPROVEMENTS & GATEWAY PROJECT

The Georgetown Multi-Modal Improvements & Gateway Project was originally born out of the vision 
set forth in the City of Dunwoody’s 2011 Georgetown Area Master Plan. The project provides a prime 
opportunity to establish a City gateway and signature street ideal for various modes of transportation. 
The City of Dunwoody and project consultant URS Corporation currently are studying multi-modal 
improvements along Chamblee Dunwoody Road, and welcome your insight and input for the future 
success of the project.

PROJECT LOCATION
The project reaches from the intersection of North Shallowford Road and Cotillion Drive to the 
intersection of Chamblee Dunwoody Road and Vermack Road via stretches of Cotillion Drive and 
Chamblee Dunwoody Road. 

STAY INFORMED
Visit the Chamblee Dunwoody Georgetown Gateway project webpage at www.dunwoodyga.gov for 
updated information throughout the development of the project.

PROVIDE YOUR PERSPECTIVE!
Share your thoughts and concerns for this project through one of the following methods:

1. Written Comment- Comment cards are available at the Public Information Open House and are 
available on the project’s web page at www.dunwoodyga.gov.

2. Online Survey – An online survey is available on the project’s web page at www.dunwoodyga.gov.

3. Verbal Comments – A courtroom stenographer is available during the Public Information Open 
House to transcribe your verbal comments.

**IMPORTANT NOTE**
These Illustrator color swatches should only be used

when printing CMYK (Process) colors.
Please refer to the Dunwoody Brand Style Guide for proper use of this mark.


